
Bikur Cholim of Baltimore will be partnering with Gift of 
Life in Baltimore from now until a few weeks after Pesach to 
help save the life of Murry who is in urgent need of a blood 
stem match donor.  If you are between the ages of 18-35 and 
in general good health, you could help save Murry’s life.   
Simple and quick check swabbing will take place this week in 
four convenient locations and times: 

Tuesday, March 28 

Mercaz Torah U’Tefillah  
Rabbi Eichenstein 

 6500 Baythorne Road 
Baltimore, MD 21209  

7:00-10:00 a.m. 
 

Bais Yaakov High School 
6300 Smith Avenue 

Baltimore, MD 21209  
5:00-6:00 p.m. 

 
Khal Ahavas Yisroel Tzemach Tzedek  

Rabbi Heber 
6811 Park Heights Avenue 

Baltimore, MD  21215  
7:30-9:30 p.m. 

 
Wednesday, March 29 

 
Congregation Shomrei Emunah  

Rabbi Marwick 
 6221 Greenspring Avenue 

Baltimore, MD 21209  
7:00-10:00 a.m. 

 

 For more information, please contact Rabbi Moshe Dear at  
mdear@baltimorebikurcholim.org.  

 


